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[ Letter to Joe T. Yamamoto from Mike 
Iwao Shimizu| July 29, 1947 ]
Date
1947

Medium
paper

Description
2-page letter by Mike Iwao Shimizu at P.O. Box 788, Crystal City, 
Texas to his Joe T. Yamamoto at U.S. Inn & Natz. Service, Linda 
Vista, San Diego 11, California on July 29, 1947. Shimizu writes 
his thanks for a letter written by Yamamoto and is happy to know 
that he is enjoying his new place, that they received a long letter 
from Mr. [Wayne] Collins to the committee members on July 25, 
1947, on the motion in the habeas corpus suits asking Judge 
Goodman to reconsider his decision, and formally declaring the 
end of the war.
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